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Abstract  

The diagnostic procedures as a mean for the formation of the educational pathways of 
some students are being expanded through the increasement of categorization, the 
workload of the diagnostic centers and are being empowered through the significance 
attached from the educational policy. At the same time, the educators have to trace, 
refer and deal effectively with the pupils’ diagnoses. The current qualitative research 
aims to investigate the views and experiences of preschool teachers of mainstream and 
integration classes, concerning the role of diagnosis in their everyday school life. 
Regarding methodology issues, for the collection of the data twenty semi-structured 
interviews were taken and the data was presented and analyzed using the content 
analysis tool. The subject is critically examined by using the principles of Inclusive 
Education and the contemporary interpretative approaches for disability, in relation to 
the impact of diagnosis on the teacher’s expectations and practices, as well as to the 
prospects or exclusions that follow the assignment of a diagnostic label with specific 
characteristics. The main results of the current study show the dominant role of 
diagnosis in education, in relation to the classification of students’ population, the 
imposition of a school structure, the formation of teacher’s expectations and practices 
and finally the assignment of specific responsibilities among teachers. The 
medical/deficient content and the ‘personal tragedy’ meaning given to disability, along 
with the restrictive concepts for inclusion, seem to affect the views of the preschool 
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teachers towards the diagnostic procedures. Specifically, the sample refers to the 
paramount need for the timely discovery of disability and/or special education need 
during Preschool Education. Concluding, according to the findings of the specific 
research, the diagnostic interpretation and the way it is used in schools, reinforces the 
reality of labelling and stigmatization of these students. 
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